Oak Bridge: Re-assignment of parking spaces
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Good afternoon
The following parking spaces will be re-assigned spaces by the garage/pedestrian door for building 2.

The “P* designation will be removed and a number will be assigned to those spaces. The spaces involved are the row of spaces
starting with space 39. Unit 40 will be assigned the space by the walkway. all other spaces in this row will be re-located.

At the end of the row by the clubhouse you will see that the last space has been designated for motorcycle parking.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me directly at (503) 396-3125 or email me
cgarland@evergreenharvardgroup.com

Thank you

Cannig



